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June 26, 2018 
 
Hello! 
 
It is with great excitement that I introduce myself as the new principal of Northeast Elementary 
School, starting July 1st.  
 
I am a native Ithacan and attended the Ithaca Schools. I have worked in the district since 2001, 
most recently as the Chief Academic Officer.  I have spent many years overseeing curriculum 
and instruction for all 12 buildings in Ithaca and I am looking forward to working with the 
Northeast community right where the action is, where students are learning.  
 
Coming to Northeast feels like coming home as both my children went to Northeast when we 
lived in the district. I know many teachers and staff at Northeast and hope to get to know you all 
as we work together to engage, empower and educate our students. 
 
I have worked closely with Lily Talcott for many years as well as subbing for her at Northeast. I 
have been inspired by her leadership. Also, I have worked with many of Northeast’s teachers 
and staff. I will be shifting into the Northeast front office in the next few weeks, so please stop 
by.  I will plan some times to meet with families both at the school and in your neighborhoods. I 
want to hear from you about your hopes and dreams for your children. 
 
If you would like to know more about me, here is my website that describes my professional 
experiences and approach to leadership.  

https://sites.google.com/icsd.k12.ny.us/liddy-coyle/home 
 

Have a great summer and stay in touch! 
 
Liddy Coyle 
eallee@icsd.k12.ny.us 
607-351-6259 
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